
 

 

 

Announcement for a website closure                           
 

October 5, 2020 

Nomura Securities Co., Ltd 

Global Research Division, 

Financial Engineering & Technology Research Center 

Index Operations Dept. 

 
The closure of the Nomura Crude Oil Index website 
 
 

Nomura Index Operations Department announces the closure of the Nomura Crude Oil Index website as 

of October 5, 2020. 

 

Any information we have published before this date is continuously available on this website. 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. 

 

  

End of announcement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Nomura Securities Co., Ltd. 

Financial Engineering & Technology Research Center 

Index Operations Dept. 

E-mail: idx_mgr@jp.nomura.com 

Tel：+81-(0)3-6703-3986 

mailto:idx_mgr@jp.nomura.com

